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Notification 
 

 Ref. No. UMV/NOT/2022/02/03/01  Dated: 03/02/2022 

 

It is hereby informed to all the students, parents/ guardians that Saraswati 
Puja will be celebrated in the school with religious fervour just to maintain 
tradition, following all COVID Protocols on 5th February, 2022. Students may come 
at any time with their parents, pray and go back after taking Prasad. We are 
compelled to follow this as no gathering is allowed.  

If anyone wants to offer some contributions may give to the office on 
Friday, 4th February.  

The following points are to be noted:  

➢ Puja will be started around 9:00 am.  

➢ Prasad will be distributed after the Puja is conducted. 

➢ No one should hang around after receiving Prasad. 

 

**** Only Class 9 and 10 students will stay back to help the teachers in the 
conduct of the programme. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Principal, 

Udalguri Maharishi Vidyalaya 
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